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Newsletter 11 

2nd November 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope that everyone had a lovely October half term. I certainly enjoyed spending time with the family 

and enjoying the Autumn sunshine. It has been lovely to welcome the children back this week. They 

have all come back looking refreshed and ready learn. Some of the children also spent time in our 

Holiday Club and had lots of fun making things and exploring the outdoor environment. 

 

The Reception children have launched straight back into their learning and have started working in their 

Read write Inc phonics group this week. Please make sure you practice the sounds that they are learning 

at home each evening with them. They have also been learning about the festival Diwali and have 

listened to the story about Rama and Sita. Some of them have even had a go at making their own Diva 

lamps. 

 

I have enjoyed spending some time in Nursery this week. George and Henley were very keen to show 

me all of the keys that they enjoy using to open different things, and Isabella, Cooper and Sophia made 

me a lovely pumpkin soup out of their toy food! You should now have had your link to Tapestry and be 

able to access your child’s learning journal online. The staff have enjoyed looking and reading about 

what the children have been up to at home as well! 

 

http://www.newhallacademy.org/


Over the holidays a lot of the landscaping was completed at the front and back of the School and 

Nursery. The plants and trees look great and we have also planted the Willow and Cherry tree that we 

bought to help celebrate our Grand Opening.  

 

On Wednesday we had our first routine Environmental Health inspection. This went really well and we 

were given a 5 star rating for our catering kitchen, which includes, breakfasts, snacks, lunches and teas 

for the Nursery, School and Extended School provision. Thank you to Jo, Teresa from Ashlyns, our 

Extended School team and our Nursery Team for all of their hard work. 

 

Please see the menu below for next week: 

 
 

Message from the Friends of Newhall 

 

Don’t forget Movies and Munch night on Wednesday 7th November 
where doors open at 4.45pm for a 5pm showing of Trolls. 
Please remember that parental supervision is required for children.  
We will be serving tea, coffee and biscuits for parents for a small 
donation.  
 

Thank you to those people who took part in our cake sale at the end of 

last half term. We raised just over £166! 

 

Finally, I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Debbie Gayler 


